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JUNIOR JOB SHADOW PERMISSION SLIP

The Junior Job Shadow will be held on May 16, 2023 and will run as a culminating experience for
our Schools to Careers Program. Students are responsible for contacting a site mentor and arranging
their Junior Job Shadow experience. This is an opportunity for juniors to apply the skills they have
learned in school to practical experience in a field of their choosing. The purpose of the Junior Job
Shadow day is to help students explore a potential field of interest and gain meaningful experience.
For this to be a meaningful experience, a student should secure a job shadow experience with
someone who works in a career that is of potential interest to them.

The Junior Job Shadow Experience helps students accomplish the following goals:

● Gain information about possible future career interests
● Observe the daily routine of their site mentor
● Observe the system of the mentor’s company or business
● Gain insight on the academic, technical, and personal skills required by an occupation.
● Gain an understanding of the connection between school and work
● Gain information to assist students in goal setting and education planning.

Please sign below authorizing your child to take part in the Junior Job Shadow Day May 16, 2023.
All permission slips should be returned to Ms. Cunningham by May 12, 2023. Your signature
certifies that you acknowledge that each junior is expected to find their own placement and provide
their own transportation for the day.

________________________ _____________________
Print Student Name Student Signature

_________________________ _____________________
Parent Signature Date

_________________________ _____________________
Dean Signature Date

“We take pride in the pursuit of excellence.”


